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June 8, 2020

To the Honorable Members of the Common Council
City of Milwaukee

Dear Common Council Members:
Attached is a final certified survey map listed as follows:

DCD #3261- Owner: Wisconsin Department of Transportation
Tax Key No.:
Located east of West Bradley Road and east of North 124th Street in the 8th
Aldermanic District.
The purpose of the map is to create a parcel from excess highway lands for a future hotel
development. Approval of the above listed map is recommended, since it conforms to the
requirements of Chapter 119 of the Subdivision Regulations of the City of Milwaukee.

Sincerely,

\iwrnWez

or
Rocky Marcoux
Executive Secretary
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee

Attachment

C: Ald. Chantia Lewis
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